15 March 2012

ASOIF

FAOQO Vincent Gaillard
Director General
Avenue de Rodanie 54
CH-1007 Lausanne
Switzerland

Sent by email to: Vincent.Gaillard@sportaccord.com

Dear Vincent

Acquisition of the .sport Internet Domain Name

I am writing in response to your letter dated 15 February. | like to thank you for
undertaking the initiatives as set out in your letter as | think this would be very
helpful for sport governing bodies such as us, the International Sailing
Federation.

Further | like to take this opportunity to confirm our full support to Sportaccord
for Sportaccord to pursue the acquisition of the .sport domain and of setting up
the Policy Advisory Board.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further
information about this subject.

Yours sincerely

Jerome Pels
Secretary General
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